
The Year 6s have had a great start to the year!

 being leaders and role models for the rest of the school.

We also made sure we understood the 4 Cs.

We discussed our goals for the year and how we can achieve them. 

Our Play Leading training began this week too.
We want to help younger pupils by organising games at lunchtime. 


